
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

MD OF PINCHER CREEK NO. 9 
IN THE PROVINCE OF ALBERTA 

 
PROPOSED BYLAW NO.  1347-23 

To be held at  6:00 pm, Tuesday, May 23, 2023 
MD of Pincher Creek Municipal Administration Office 

1037 Herron Avenue, Pincher Creek, AB 
 
PURSUANT to Sections 606 of the Municipal Government Act, Chapter M-26, 2000, revised statutes, 
the Council of the MD of Pincher Creek No. 9 in the Province of Alberta hereby gives notice of its 
intention to consider Bylaw No. 1347-23. 
 
WHEREAS Section 390.3 of the Municipal Government Act, Revised Statutes of Alberta 2000, 
Chapter M-26, as amended, provides that a municipality may pass a clean energy improvement tax 
bylaw, and 
 
WHEREAS the purpose of the proposed Bylaw is to establish a clean energy improvement program.  
 
THEREFORE TAKE NOTICE THAT a public hearing to consider the proposed Bylaw No. 1347-23 
will be held in the Council Chambers of the Administration Building of the MD of Pincher Creek No. 
9, located at 1037 Herron Avenue, Pincher Creek, AB at 6:00 pm on Tuesday, May 23, 2023. 
 
AND FURTHER TAKE NOTICE THAT anyone wishing to make a presentation regarding the 
proposed bylaw should, in writing, notify the Chief Administrative Officer of their intention prior to 
4:00 pm, on Wednesday, May 17, 2023. 
 
AND FURTHER TAKE NOTICE THAT both written and verbal presentations may be made to 
Council at the public hearing. 
 
AND FURTHER TAKE NOTICE THAT copies of the proposed bylaw may be inspected at the MD 
of Pincher Creek No. 9 Office (1037 Herron Avenue) during normal business hours, or online at 
www.mdpinchercreek.ab.ca.  
 
DATED at the MD of Pincher Creek No. 9 in the province of Alberta this 11th day of April, 2023. 
 
Roland Milligan – Chief Administrative Officer 
MD of Pincher Creek No. 9 
P.O. Box 279 
Pincher Creek, Alberta 
T0K 1W0 
 

http://www.mdpinchercreek.ab.ca/

